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Item 2
DATE: June 21, 2022
TO: Mayor and Members of Council
FROM: Michael Coroneos, Deputy City Manager of Corporate Services and City
Treasurer
RE: COMMUNICATION - Committee of the Whole (2)
ltem #2

2022 City-Wide and Area Specific Development Charges Background
Study and By-Laws

Recommendation

That recommendation # 2 of ltem #2 be replaced with the following recommendation:

2. THAT Committee approve the City-Wide Development Charges By-Law
(Attachment #2) and all Area Specific Development Charges By-Laws
(Attachments #3 - #14) and that the City-Wide Development Charges By-law
come into force on June 1, 2023 and the Area Specific Development Charges
By-laws come into force of July 1, 2022 and that staff be authorized to make
minor amendments as required, and directed to bring forward a final version of
the by-law for passage at the Council meeting scheduled for June 28, 2022;

Background

This is to allow for non-substantive changes to be made to the by-laws in advance of
Council passage as required.

For more information, contact Brianne Clace, Project Manager of Development Finance
ext. 8284
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